
 

 

 

TATA “Making Connections and Sharing Resources” Professional Learning for Pre-service Teachers, 

Early Career Teachers, and Experienced Teachers 

Montrose Bay High School, Wednesday 19th September 3:30pm – 4:30pm 

 

This PL will be facilitated by Caitlin Love with the support of TATA. Caitlin is a graduate teacher and 

TATA council member. This Professional Learning session is designed to assist pre-service teachers’ 

transition into professional teaching roles. Arts educators often work in small single teacher 

departments; without Arts-based colleagues to connect with directly in order to develop 

professional learning communities to plan, assess and moderate. In order to support pre-service 

teachers in their transition from study to the classroom, this professional learning opportunity 

proposes to connect pre-service teachers with exemplary teachers.   

 

If you are an experienced teacher, or an early career teacher, please come prepared to share 

resources and knowledge in the following topics: 

 Unit and lesson plans 

 Differentiated tasks: what works, and building students’ numeracy and literacy capabilities 

 Inclusion strategies for students with a disability  

 Resources: anything you find useful for your day-to-day organisation or classroom ICT 

 Using the General Capabilities to enact the DoE goals of Access, Participation and 

Engagement 

 How to work with the Australian Curriculum; and using the Curriculum to asses and create 

rubrics 

It is hoped that these topics will allow pre-service and graduate teachers to collect valuable 

resources and knowledge, gain an understanding on solid strategies that have been tried and tested, 

and provide a space where they can get some answers to any burning questions. This PL will also be 

highly valuable for mentor-teachers and professional experience colleague teachers. 

 

Refreshments and light snacks will be provided. 

 


